
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kids of Steel (Lions of Steel) 
 

Lions of Steel is back this year. Training will be offered in 
person at both the Intermediate and Elementary Schools. 

Registration is open. Please select the Kids Marathon to sign up.  
 
Training begins mid January (more info to come) 
Race day is May 6, 2023 (downtown Pittsburgh, in 

person) 
 

REGISTER NOW 
 

https://p3r.org/races/chick-fil-a-pittsburgh-kids-marathon 
 
 

 
Please visit South Fayette’s Lions of Steel website for more information.  

https://lions-of-steel.webnode.com/ 
https://sites.google.com/view/sfiskidsofsteel 

 
 

Please contact Mrs. Colangelo (racolangelo@southfayette.org) at the ES or Ms. Fornella 
(cmfornella@southfayette.org) at the IS for questions regarding the program.  


